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|e Puerto Rico Testing Services, Inc.
.

Ip Attention: Mr. Efrahim Murati ,.

|* President

i *1 P. O. Eox 2948
-

San Juan, Puerto Rico 03936 :
!

g- a r

' .. . Gen tler.cn :
i 99
h This letter relates to the discussion Mr. Young of this office held i

,

with you at the conclusion of the recent inspection. In particular,
N as a result of this in.inc ction, four of your activitie's under AEC,g License No. 52-1239Pr01 appear to be iu'nencornliance with AEC require-

{{, nents. These items and the references to the pertinent requirementa
jp . are listed in Paragraph 3 on the enclosed Torr. AEC-592. |

,

! ,

! - The purpose of this letter is to give you an opportunity to advise us
! '' ", in writing of: (1) your position concerning these items , (2) any
jj corrective steps you have taken or plan to take with respect to each
] i of these itern, and (3) the date all corrective action ves or vill be
tJ|E completed. Your renly should be nent to us within 20 day <i of the date

i of this letter to assure that it vill receive proper attention in our
further evaluation of the natter.

. .-

|$ Should you have any questions concerning this matter you may co=enicate
jig directly.vith this office.

j m . .

Sincerely,
!

irI D""# "# * *-
| 9302240160 921007 L**I PDR FOIA4

APONTE92-328 PDR John G. Davis#
CO:II:EWY Director.

! Enclosure:
| Forn AEC-592
i
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